
Dear Rules Committee members, 

 

I am writing in support of HB2927, the National Popular Vote legislation you are discussing 

today. I think its mechanism advances fairness and voter equality. 

 

I do not support SB825; I think the Legislature is the body that should make this change rather 

than referring to the ballot. 

 

Thanks for all your hard work. 

Holly Hein 

Southeast Portland 

 


